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SUBJECT: YELLOW DAYS
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The University, in full support of the endeavors of our student-athletes, including the
Salinggawi Dance Troupe, who will be competing in the UAAP Cheerdance Competition
on Saturday, November 17, 2018, is encouraging all students, faculty /administrators, and
staff to wear their best yellows (e.g. UST shirts, tiger prints, or tiger accessories) on
November 16-17, 2018, subject to existing policies on dress code.

Once again, may we all be one in showing our school spirit and camaraderie, as we witness
Thomasian identity, grace, and tiger power in athletics and cheerdance competitions.

Growl for the win Thomasians!
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